

501 S. Cherry Street, Ste. 700 Denver, CO 80246 (303) 321-2828 It is our practice to se. A remit envelope with each receipt. This is not intended as a solicitation, it is for your convenience only; should you decide to mark a special occasion with a contribution (i.e. in memory of a loved one, or in honor of an anniversary, birthday etc.).

The Rewards of Volunteering

As a volunteer you can help by providing direct care services. Or, in the capacity of bereavement volunteer you may provide emotional and practical support for grieving family members. Still other volunteers serve in special ways and on special projects.

Whatever form of volunteer service you provide, you realize the joy that comes with giving to others.

For more information call Helen Quelch at 303.321.2828.





Serving the Grieving Child, Caring Parents and Supportive Teachers

Our Footprints Grief Center is a very special place... open to all in the community whether or not other hospice services have been or are presently in use. Services extend from anticipatory grief support for children who will be affected by an impending loss to post-loss support.

For more information call Annie Bomberg at 303.321.2828.

Pawprints

Pawprints is Hospice of Metro Denver's Animal Assisted Therapy program. Specially trained human-animal teams, in conjunction with the therapeutic skills of a hospice social worker, are utilized to assist with symptom management (i.e. pain control and anxiety) as well as to facilitate the release and/or expression of an individual's thoughts, feelings, or emotions. Our Pawprints program is available in every aspect of hospice care (home care, inpatient settings, and bereavement.)



For more information call 303.321.2828.

Thank you for your donation to The Denver Hospice. We are grateful for your generosity which will help provide expert, compassionate care for terminally ill children and adults as well as grief support services for their loved ones.

Celebrating the Life of Lawrence Carrillo

Gift Amount: \$100 G

Gift Date: 5/14/2007

Check Number: 1137

Denver Association of Lease and Title Analysts PO Box 3062 Denver, CO 80201-3062

No goods or services were provided to you in exchange for this contribution. Please retain this letter for your records as it may be used as a receipt for income tax purposes.